
 

 

 

 

12 October 2017 

To: The owner/occupier 

Land Use Consent Information Memorandum-Uruti Composting Site   

 

The Uruti Composting/Vermicast Facility (UCF) is currently operating as a consented commercial composting 

and vermicast business, which processes organic material into compost and vermicast. The composting 

operation is owned by Remediation (NZ) Ltd.  

 

 The composting facility at Uruti is a large contributor to minimising the Taranaki region waste disposal to 

landfill. 

 

This site currently operates under Resource Consents issued by the Taranaki Regional Council. Two of the 

consents expire on 1 June 2018 and we are in the process of applying for renewal.  The consents are 5838-2.2 

which is to discharge a) waste material to land for composting and b) treated stormwater and leachate from 

composting operations; onto and into land in circumstances where contaminants may enter water in the 

Haehanga Stream catchment and directly into an unnamed tributary of the Haehanga Stream and consent no. 

5839-2 which is to discharge emissions into the air, namely odour and dust, from composting operations.   The 

composting part of the operation involves composting of greenwaste and other approved inputs, and has been 

able to operate with only minor effects.  

 

I have attached a copy of the existing consents that are the basis of which we will be applying for renewal. 

 

As part of this process we are asking you as the land owner/occupier to either agree with our proposal for 

continuing the operation, or if you have any particular concerns how we may resolve these to our mutual 

satisfaction.    

We have attached a ‘Written Approval of Potentially Affected Party’ form.  If in agreement with our consent 

renewal then please return to Remediation (NZ) Ltd, PO Box 8045, New Plymouth. 

You are invited to visit the site and have a look at what we are doing.  If you wish to visit the site please 

contact Herbert Van Veen on 027 4731 805 or myself  to arrange a convenient time. If you require further 

information then please feel free to contact me on 0274 712 012.  

Thank you for your support 

 

David Gibson 

General Manager-Operations 

Remediation (NZ) Ltd 

david@revitalfert.co.nz   0274 712 012   

 


